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Comments: I am opposed to the proposed development of the Holland Lake lodge. This facility should not be

expanded  based on potential profitability of future development. It is not the Forest services responsibility to

insure a person or entity that leases this property makes money. The Forest Service should be a responsible

steward of the land ( public ) . Their responsibility is to insure that the land is used in the best interest of the

public, not the best interest of the individual leasing the facility. 

 

The development that is proposed would negatively change the dynamics and the experience of everyone who

visits Holland lake for the benefits of a developer. The lake is too small to have a larger lodge than currently

exists. In addition , if expanded boat access is made, then there could potentially be an increase in motorized

use. My wife and I , as well as many other people, seek out  Holland lake because it does not have an easy

access for larger boats or jet ski's. We also enjoy the hiking - on both  the North and South sides of the lake. 

 

I would hope this future development is not made. Holland lake should be considered a more Valuable asset to

the majority of the people as a underdeveloped resource than a large housing  development which would benefit

a few !


